




 
Notes: Dear  

 
A new enquiry has been registered regarding your property at 55 
Ridge Hill -  
 
This was raised in August 2018 and relates to the rear large 
outbuilding which houses 4 self-contained rooms reference to some 
recent building works to the main house. 
 
Please would you respond and explain what is happened or what 
changes have taken place at the property since we last met. 
 
Alternatively I would be available to inspect the property on Thursday  
20th December at 12.30 if you can arrange access for me. 
 
Hope to hear from you shortly, 
  
Regards 
 

Officer  
 

 
Date: 15.08.2018 
Description Site History Check 

 
Notes: There is some relevant planning history to be checked on site for 

compliance. 
 
LDC was approved on 2/2/04 for Existing storage/playroom building in 
rear garden to be used in connection with main house to provide an 
occasional guest room. 

Officer  
 

 
Date: 10.08.2018 
Description Acknowledgement letter not sent 

 
Notes: 

 

Officer  
 

 
 




